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Provides that, for the purpose of providing funds for
state correctional facilities, the state finance committee is
authorized to issue general obligation bonds of the state of
Washington in the sum of eighty-three million seven hundred
thousand dollars, or as much thereof as may be required, to
finance the projects and all costs incidental thereto.

Provides that, for the purpose of providing funds for the
Columbia river basin water supply development program, the
state finance committee is authorized to issue general
obligation bonds of the state of Washington in the sum of two
hundred million dollars, or as much thereof as may be
required, to finance the projects and all costs incidental
thereto.

Provides that, for the purpose of providing funds for the
Hood Canal aquatic rehabilitation program, the state finance
committee is authorized to issue general obligation bonds of
the state of Washington in the sum of forty million dollars,
or as much thereof as may be required, to finance the projects
and all costs incidental thereto.

Provides that, for the purpose of providing funds for the
rehabilitation of the Puget Sound, the state finance committee
is authorized to issue general obligation bonds of the state
of Washington in the sum of thirty million dollars, or as much
thereof as may be required, to finance the projects and all
costs incidental thereto.


